
 

 

Tribunal Procedure Committee 

Reply to Consultation and Further Consultation on 
possible amendments to the Tribunal Procedure (First-
tier Tribunal) (Health, Education and Social Care 
Chamber) Rules 2008 regarding proposed changes to 
the way that the First-tier Tribunal decides cases 
referred to the Tribunal pursuant to S.68 Mental 
Health Act 1983 (MHA) 

 

 

Questionnaire 

We would welcome responses to the following questions set out in the 

consultation paper. Please return the completed questionnaire by 13 

February 2024 to: 

 

Email: tpcsecretariat@justice.gov.uk  
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Respondent name            

Organisation  

 

Question 1: Do you agree with the proposed change to rule 35? If not, why not? 
 

 

Comments: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Question 2: Do you have any further comments? 

 
 

Comments: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


